
Dundee’s Year of the Older Person –
Celebration Concert at the Caird Hall

As part of Dundee’s Year of the Older Person (extended for a 2nd year),
Dundee Pensioners’ Forum has organised a Celebration Concert at the Caird
Hall on 2nd April 2022. 
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The concert is free – and the Pensioners’ Forum is hoping for a bumper
audience to enjoy the varied programme.

The event is designed as a thank you to all our NHS staff, care staff and
other key workers who worked so hard to bring us through the Covid pandemic
and representatives of these groups will be in the audience.

All welcome!


